

Jeremy Bricker <jeremydb@umich.edu>

05-30-22 Thurston PTO Newsletter

1 message

Thurston PTO <hu_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us>
Reply-To: smsurerus@gmail.com
To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Mon, May 30, 2022 at 8:00 AM



Heron Happenings

May 30, 2022

Stay in touch with PTO Email us or Visit our Site or Facebook Page

Newsletter submissions are due by Saturday, 5pm to: newsletter.thurstonpto@gmail.com

Upcoming Events and Reminders

May 30: Memorial Day (No School)

June 7, 6-7p.m.: Final Virtual PTO Meeting of the School Year (Zoom Link)

June 10: Last Day/Half Day of School (Students released at 11:28 a.m.)

School's Out Dessert Night!



Free Parent Literacy Workshop this Thursday

Concerned about your child's literacy progress? Wondering what you can do over the summer to help? Join Caroline Stout, Multi-Tiered System of Support Coordinator for Saline Area Schools, former school psychologist, and current Thurston parent to learn about:

- · The science of how literacy develops
- · Key skills to watch for & support
- · Concrete ways you can help your child

When? Thursday June 2nd 6-7pm (stay until 7:15pm if you'd like extra time for Q&A)

Where? The Multi-Purpose Room (MRP) at Thurston

How to sign up? Click here and indicate any specific questions or topics you hope would like addressed. I have more content than we'll be able to cover and I want to tailor it to participant needs.

If you have questions, please email: Carolinecstout@gmail.com

Thurston School Directory

Need to contact a Thurston parent or student? The Thurston School Directory lists their contact information and is available via the link below.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/13XhaQjRAapQX4Ndp6VHB2jMD8vTjlsmolJI Mn6zb8g/edit?usp=sharing

Store Fundraising

Support Thurston PTO while shopping









Amazon.com Start at smile.amazon.com

Kroger Go to www.kroger.com and click on the Community tab, then Community Rewards

Busch's Log in to your MyWay account through buschs.com/MyWay and click the Cash for Education icon.

Shutterfly Use the Thurston storefront at http://thurstonpto.shutterflystorefront.com/ and we'll receive credit for every purchase.



or FaceBook page for Current Hours

Call 734-996-9155 or visit our website

The PTO wants to hear from you!

Facebook Page

Email submissions to: newsletter.thurstonpto@gmail.com

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.